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1. New Village Hall/Community Center –  Still working on this. 

 

2. Building at 167 W Station Street – We need to have the Building Committee 

meeting and come up with the specifications that we want in order to sell this 

building.  Dustin and I have discussed a general plan of attack on this 

building.  We should have a recommendation for the January Meeting.   

 

3. US Rep. Robin Kelly – I attended this meeting that Rep. Kelly and the Rural 

Mayors.  The meeting was for her to get to know who we were and what 

major issues each town was facing.  Generally, speaking the meeting was 

positive and we now have contact information if we ever need her help. 

 

4. Tree Lighting – The Beatification Committee and the Fire Dept. are working 

together on the Tree Lighting and Santa Coming to Town.  This event is 

scheduled for Sunday, Dec. 20th.  Santa will be arriving at 6:00 pm.  I would 

like to thank the Brett and Lisa Stalnecker Family for donating a tree again 

this year.  I would also like to thank the Beatification Committee for 

decorating the town and all they do.   

 

5. Christmas Day Dinners – The Village of St Anne will once again be one of 

nine sites hosting Christmas Day Dinners for our residents.  The dinner is at 

no cost to the guests.  We will again, be hosting the dinner at Northlake Villa.  

The only requirement is for the guests to RSVP. The number for that is 815-

422-0359.  The time for the dinner is from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm.  If anyone 

would like to help service dinners for an hour or so, they can either call Linda 

Duby at 815-422-0359 or myself.   

 

 

 


